
 

 
On 11/13/15 5:17 AM 
<accountability-cross-community-bounces@icann.org 
on behalf of Bruce.Tonkin@melbourneit.com.au wrote: 
 
 

 
Hello León, Mathieu and Thomas, 
 
Thank you for your note and request to confirm the support for WS2. 
 
The Board supports the context and elements around the list of WS2  
items, and the work of the community to address these points. 
 
The Board will use the same approach to accepting the WS2  
recommendations as those of WS1, including meeting the criteria set out 
by NTIA. 
 
We look forward to working with you and the community on the  
mechanisms, and will provide appropriate support for the work on the WS2 

issues. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bruce Tonkin 
 
ICANN Board Liaison to the CCWG 
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